
Brian Schultz 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Good Morning, 

Brian Schultz on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, March 15, 2021 11 :41 AM 
'Gonzalez, Xiomara' 
RE: Interested Party Request 

CORRESPONDENCE 
3/15/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 02858-2021 

The Office of Public Counsel is actually an official party in this docket because of order PSC-2020-0173-PCO-EI (Order 
PSC-2020-0173-PCO-EI acknowledging intervention by OPC; parties shall furnish copies of all testimony, exhs, pleadings, 
and other documents filed in this docket to OPC/Kelly and Morse.), which is DN 02853-2020 in the docket. I have 
removed OPC/Kelly from the docket and added OPC/Pirrello to the docket alongside OPC/Morse who was already in the 
docket as a result of that order previously mentioned. 

Sincerely, 

S'~S~ 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
850.413.6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e­
mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: Gonzalez, Xiomara <GONZALEZ.XIOMARA@leg.state.fl.us> 
Sent: Monday, March 15, 202111:21 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Interested Party Request 

Good Morning, 

I would like to request that the Office of Public Counsel, Anastacia Pirrello, Associate Public Counsel, be listed as an 
interested person and J.R. Kelly be removed in the following docket: 

Docket# 20200151 

Please email all automatic notification of informal meeting notices, FAW notices, all recommendations, and final orders 
issued by the Commission to pirrello.anastacia@leg.state.fl.us 

Thank you, 

Xiomara Gonzalez 
Office of Public Counsel 
c/o The Florida Legislature 
111 W. Madison Street, Rm. 812 
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Tallahassee, FL  32399‐1400  
850‐488‐9330 
 




